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MEDIA SPECULATION 
 
 
Generation Development Group Limited (ASX: GDG) notes the recent media 
speculation regarding a potential investment by it. 
 
GDG assesses potential investments in financial services businesses from time to time.  Its 
policy is not to comment specifically on media speculation.  
 
GDG can confirm, however, that it has not entered into a binding agreement with any party 
to invest in any business.  
 
GDG confirms that it is in compliance with the listing rules, in particular listing rule 3.1. 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Rob Coombe 
Executive Chairman 
Telephone: 0419 746 657 
 
 
 
 


